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Show
January 24, 2013

TORRANCE, Calif., Jan. 24, 2013 – Toyota will stage the world debut of the new 2014 Tundra full-size pickup
truck at a press conference at the 2013 Chicago Auto Show.
 
The press conference will be held on Thursday, Feb. 7, at 9:00 a.m. (CST) in the Grand Ballroom at McCormick
Place.    
 
The reveal of the redesigned Tundra will be broadcast live via Livestream at: http://new.livestream.com/toyota. 
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